
UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Opening Day of the Pool 

Saturday, May 21st 9am 

 

Steeplechase Stingray 
Home Meets 

June 11th, June 18th, July 9th  

 

Summer Party 

Saturday, June 25th  

 

 
 

 

STEEPLECHASE ASSOCIATION, INC. 

NEWSLETTER 
May 2016 

THANK YOU 

Thank you to all of the neighbors who came out for work day!  They 
removed cedar trees, fixed the PVC fence, cleaned up debris around 
the swimming pool and creeks, and planted and cleaned on the west 
side of the pool.  A special thanks to Tom Finley, Lee Kessinger, 
Jenifer Wick, Wyatt Wick, Isaiah Wick, Preston Wick, Bill Greaves, 
Tom Boyd, Acey Hopper, Harold Phillips, Jim McKay, Lance 
Newbold, Chris Skolaut, Steve Miracle Judy Lipps, and Keith Lipps.  
Thank you for keeping Steeplechase beautiful! 

Pool Opening 
The pool is opening on May 21st at 9am!  As many of you know, the 
$250 assessment for the pool passed, and we are very excited about 
making improvements to the pool and pool house.  The pool has 
already been resurfaced and the security cameras are installed.  In an 
effort to make the pool more accessible, there will be NO lifeguards 
this year.  We have a new gate that operates on a key card system.  Key 
cards will be distributed at the pool on the following days… 

May 18th: 6:30-8pm     May 21st:  8am-12pm    May 22nd: 1pm-5pm 

If you are unable to pick up your key card on one of these days, please 
contact a board member to set up an alternate time.  If you would like 
a second key, or lose a key, there is a $10 charge.  Please make checks 
out to Steeplechase Assoc., Inc.  The secondary cards will be delivered 
in June. 

Pool Hours: Sunday-Thursday: 9am-9pm    

                          Friday-Saturday: 9am-10pm 

Please remember that children under 14yr MUST be 
accompanied by an adult 

Swim Team 

The Steeplechase Stingrays will begin practice on May 31st, with 
meets beginning on June 11th.  Swimmers must be a minimum of 4 years of age and able to swim, 
unassisted, across one length of the pool (25 yards).  If you are interested in joining swim team please 
contact Breen Bailey at 405-240-4649 or Katrina Halcli at 405-365-3246.  Please make note of the 
following practice times because the pool will be closed during these times.   

Monday and Tuesday: 7-8:30pm          Wednesday and Thursday: 9-10:30am                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

Little Library 

A Little Free Library is coming to Steeplechase!  To encourage early literacy and foster a sense of 
community, we are happy to announce that we will have our very own Little Free Library at the 
Steeplechase playground!  The idea is for anyone to take a book and/or leave a book.  The only rule is 
to be respectful of others and to use the library as intended- to provide a free exchange of books. The 
library will host a variety of books from different genres to cater to different level readers.  Please join 
us for the Little Free Library ribbon cutting on May 21st at 10am at the playground.  We will have 
cookies and refreshments for our young patrons.  Apol Harrell is registered with the Little Free 
Library organization as the steward of our library.  Please email or text her with any questions: 
apoloniaharrell@gmail.com 303-513-3709.  You can learn more at www.LittleFreeLibrary.org 

mailto:apoloniaharrell@gmail.com
http://www.littlefreelibrary.org/


Email Contact 

For the latest updates and news of the neighborhood, let us know how to contact you.  Become a part 
of our email distribution list.  Please contact Hope Stall at rhettandhope@gmail.com if you would like 
to be added to our master list. 

A Few Reminders 

• The architectural review board needs to give approval for roof replacements and fences before 
installation per Steeplechase Covenants.  Please submit a completed ARB form to Terry 
Burleson at tlburleson@hotmail.com.  Info is on website www.SteeplechaseEdmond.com 

• Please keep your trash cans out of street view per the covenants. 
• Please do not place yard waste in the street or common grounds. Doing so is against city code. 
• Please do not drive any motorized vehicles (go-karts, motorized scooters, etc) on the walking 

paths, bridges, or private property. 
• Please drive slowly through the neighborhood.         

Board of Directors Contact Info 

• President: Kirk Webster rockper3@gmail.com 443-6977                                      
• Vice President: Anville Francis anville.francis@bp.com 613-5745 
• Treasurer: Tony Guinn k_tguinn@cox.net 580-370-0816 
• Pool Chair: Chris Skolaut cskolaut@gmail.com 237-5955 
• Co-Secretaries: Hope Stall rhettandhope@gmail.com 469-999-5125 

                             Sarah Wolfe 2sarahwolfe@gmail.com 306-5002 
• Elections and ARB Chair: Terry Burleson tlburleson@hotmail.com 818-6360 
• Grounds Chair: Keith Lipps keithlipps@cox.net 808-4059 

Newsletter Advertising 

Newsletter advertising for our neighborhood entrepreneurs (under 18yr) is always free.  Ads for 
professionals in our membership are $25 for a business card sized ad.  The fee is used to offset the 
cost of printing the newsletter.  Please submit ads to a BOD member. 

Looking for a realtor?                                 Need an economical alternative for lawn service? 

 

Alex Reynolds 

405-821-0820 

Ashton, Trace, and 
Westin Francis 

405-715-2398 
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